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Lou Mansolillo

From: Eliezer Imbert <eliezersanchez29@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 9:18 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

Good evening, 
 
My name is Eli. I'm an electrical apprentice who supports the current legislation House bill H-7015. 
I feel that us, the electricians, deserve to acquire and conserve the work that pertains to our trade. Protecting the 
people and the businesses, along with safety, is the most important subject in our industry. Therefore, procuring the 
pride and effort we input  every single day, the industry deserves that every installation electrical related should 
be performed by skilled qualified personnel. 


